
 Gladbrook-Reinbeck Elementary School 
300 Cedar Street 

Reinbeck, IA 50669 
Phone: 319-345-2822 Fax: 319-345-2242 

 
Dear Gladbrook-Reinbeck Families,  
 
The Gladbrook-Reinbeck CSD and the YMCA have agreed on a partnership beginning in the 
2023/2024 school year to provide before and after school care, care during school breaks,  
starting this year.   
 
Before the school year begins, the YMCA wants to offer two opportunities for the 
Gladbrook-Reinbeck communities to learn about the program.  This will be an informal event 
where families can attend to learn about YMCA care, and camps.   
 
When: 

●​ August 14th at 6:00pm 
●​ August 16th at 6:00pm 

 
Where: 

●​ Gladbrook-Reinbeck Elementary Gym 
 
Unable to Attend: 

●​ If you are unable to attend please contact us so we can accommodate you.   
 
Questions: 

●​ If you have questions please contact Marquis Johnson at: 
mjohnson@blackhawkymca.org 
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